Pamela Perron

It is unthinkable that any agency, federal, state or local government responsible for public health
would approve legislation or rules that permit taking water from our supply for use in
hydrofracking. That water will never be returned to the hydrological system. That water will be
turned into toxic, radioactive waste that will be unusable in our grandchildren's grandchildren's
lifetimes. It amounts to a permanent theft of our drinking water and recreational water bodies.
Similarly, I object to any measure that would permit dumping fracked wastewater in the Delaware
River Basin. It will kill wild life and contaminate our soil. We should focus on renewable sources of
energy and give up on fossil fuels.



